Herbert Pearse

Regarding the oil contamination cleanup at the Port of Bellingham, I thought I would remind you
of the ADsorb-it Products we manufacture locally for the truly effective removal of oils and
particulates from water. The Washington State Department of Ecology has been using our
ADsorb-it technology / products for several years and they could be effectively applied on this Port
of Bellingham project. There is more product information available on our recently updated website
at www.eco-tec-inc.com. Please contact me directly if any additional information is needed.



